
 

 

CARSON CITY SCHOOLS FOUNDATION To Support Jump Start Program 
April 8, 2021 

 
Supporting the Jump Start program:  The grant funding for the joint program with WNC was cancelled.  Now the District 
will fund CCSD’s portion of the costs through the Distributive Student Account (DSA) as part of the commitment to 
College and Career Ready curriculum.  
 
Although WNC was able to help with a significant reduction in student fees, students will face new costs for textbooks 
and materials for the up-coming year.  With the projected enrollment of 125 students the Carson City Schools 
Foundation Board committed to funding textbooks and materials for Jump Start for next year. 
 
The Foundation agreed to seek additional funding by offering to match community donations that sponsor students for 
Jump Start participation.  Students will remain anonymous, but such “targeted” donations will be applied and matched.   
If all covered Jump Start costs are funded, any additional funds will go towards other established Foundation Grant 
programs. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


